
 

 

June 26, 2020 
 
 
UPDATE 
 
 
To the staff, Familyhome providers, individuals we support and their families,  
 
Summer is now officially underway and I am sure you will agree, we enter it with some 
apprehension.  Bethesda remains under the emergency orders set out by the Government 
of Ontario.  For all of us, this means we need to abide by necessary measures that protect 
each of us.   
 
Bethesda will extend its program modifications and closures currently in place until  
July 12, 2020, at which time we will review the situation and advise each of you 
accordingly.   
 
We have developed a ‘Resumptive Action Plan’ for when it is safe to implement and will 
keep you informed as we reach the appropriate stages. 
 
For additional questions or concerns, please speak with your Manager / Bethesda contact 
or email us at questions@bethesdaservices.com. 

 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these challenging times.  Stay safe! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Davies 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bethesda 
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